
LAND NORTH OF WHITELEY BOTLEY ROAD CURBRIDGE HAMPSHIRE

Correspondence has been received from Burridge and Swanwick Residents Association advising
that they have sent two objections directly to Winchester City Council in relation to the proposed
development.

They advise that many of their concerns have been covered by the committee report however they
have  asked for the following points to be considered:

1.  We fully support your requirement for a ban on all construction traffic but are still unclear as to
how this will be applied and be successful especially in the early phases of development.

2.  We feel very strongly about the low grade of roads through the development.  We expect
Whiteley Way to be the main expressway route from the north through to the M27, not an estate
road.  We expect that if this is achievable that Botley Road can then be downgraded in the future
and if necessary be the subject of traffic calming measures.  

3. We have objected to the design of the northerly junction of Whiteley Way onto Botley Road.  This
junction should make the Whiteley way route a priority with the Botley Road being a turn off, thereby
encouraging traffic to use Whitely Way as the main throughway.

4.  Any plan to remove or significantly decrease bicycle traffic from Botley Road will remove a major
risk of a serious accident
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NONE


